
 

Dear Families, 

It has been road safety week in school. We have spoken to the children about keeping 
themselves bright and seen on the darker evenings and also about making sensible 
choices when riding their scooters and bikes. The children have also had the chance 
to enter a competition by ’Shift it’ to design their very own helmet. There have been 
some wonderful creations! 

You will have received your invite to the parents’ evenings being held on Monday 27th 
and Wednesday 29th November after school. The children’s books will be available for 
you to look at and Mrs Chandler is leading the childcare facilities for younger siblings 
so you are able to attend with your child, please sign up for an appointment with your 
child’s teacher at the office. 

Rehearsals are well underway for the Christmas performances in EYFS and KS1 and     
tickets are on sale at the office. We will also be holding our KS2 celebration in The      
Minster Church, St Thomas’s Square, Newport on the 8th December between 1:30-
2:30pm.  The theme this year is ‘Spread the Word’. This will not be a performance but a 
chance for us to come together as a community.  

Please don’t forget it is the Nine Acres Christmas Fayre on Saturday 2nd December         
12.00-3.00pm. All money raised will go directly to benefit all the children at the school. 
We are once again, privileged to have a very special gentleman who has taken time out 
of his very busy schedule to visit us on that day. I look forward to seeing you there. 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Dyer 

 

“The early years provision is exceptionally well led and managed. Leaders of the 
early years are determinedly focused on improving outcomes for all children. 
Staff know the children very well. Information shared and gathered from home 
visits before children start school is used exceptionally well, so that their       
progress is outstanding from the moment they join the school”. OFSTED 2017. 

Is your child starting school in September 2018? 
We are holding some stay and play drop in sessions for you and your child to play 

and explore with our EYFS Team. 
 

Thursday 30th November 2017 
Tuesday 12th December 2017 

3.30 - 4.30 p.m. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 
Do you want to make a difference? 

Your child will be bringing a letter home regarding a       

parent governor vacancy, if you wish to find out more 

please do  not hesitate to contact the office. 

On Friday 1st December there will be a mufti day where all children 

will be allowed to wear their  own clothes in exchange for donations 

for the Fayre. 

Donations of the following would be gratefully received: 

EYFS, Years 1, 2 and 3 - Chocolate. 

Year 4 - Cakes. 

Years 5 & 6 -  Decorate / Fill a jar for the tombola. 

PS – If you enjoy baking, any extra donations of cakes would be 

very gratefully received. 
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Diary Dates 2017 
 

Mon 27th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 29th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

Fri 1st Dec 2017 Year 3 Rock   Workshop. 

Sat 2nd Dec 2017 Helping Hands Christmas Fayre             

12.00-3.00pm in the School Hall. 

Tues 5th Dec 2017 EYFS Nativity - 9.30 a.m. 

Wed 6th Dec 2017 EYFS Nativity - 9.30 a.m. 

Wed 6th Dec 2017 KS1 Christmas Play - 2.00 p.m. 

Thurs 7th Dec 2017 KS1 Christmas Play - 9.30 a.m. 

Thurs 7th Dec 2017 Year 5 - Frozen Kingdom Challenge 

9.00-10.30 a.m. 

Fri 8th Dec 2017 KS2 Christmas at The Minister. 

Thurs 14th Dec 2017 Christmas Dinner Day. 

Fri 15th Dec 2017 Year 2 Design & Technology Afternoon 

1.15-2.45 pm. Parents welcome please sign in at the Office. 

Fri 15th Dec 2017 Year 6 Family Christmas Challenge —

(Times to be confirmed). 

Tues 19th Dec 2017 Year 2 Showing of Work 3.00-3.30pm. 

Wed 20th Dec 2017 Last day of the Autumn term. 

Thurs 21st Dec 2017 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 22nd Dec 2017 - Wed 3rd Jan 2018 SCHOOL       

HOLIDAYS. 

Thurs 4th Jan 2018 First Day of Spring Term. 

NEW Tues 16th Jan - Wed 17th Jan 2018 - Dover Class 

Overnight Trip to The Novium Museum. 

NEW Thurs 18th Jan - Fri 19th Jan 2018 - Arundel Class 

Overnight Trip to The Novium Museum. 

Mon 12th Feb - Fri 16th Feb 2018 HALF TERM. 

Mon 26th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 28th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Thurs 1st March 2018 World Book Day - Dress Up Day. 

NEW Thurs 1st March 2018 - Year 5 Global Rock at           

Portsmouth Guildhall. 

Fri 30th March - Fri 13th April 2018 EASTER           

HOLIDAYS. 

Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June 2018 HALF TERM. 

Thurs 5th July 2018 EYFS / KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 6th July 2018 KS2 Sports Day. 

Mon 23rd July 2018 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 20th July 2018 Last day of the Summer Term. 

 

New dates will be added each week - Please check the box 

for NEW to see any added dates. 

Development Days so far……... 

 Friday 17th November 2017 

 Thursday 21st December 2017 

 Monday 23rd July 2018 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 
Thursday 14th December 

A letter will be going 
out shortly for you to 

book your child’s                   
Christmas Dinner. 



 

 
 

Christmas Fayre - Saturday 2nd December 12.00-3.00pm 

The Fayre is just around the corner now. There will be face painting, a chocolate tombola, decorated jar tombola, a teddy 
tombola, Sand art, Santa’s grotto, lollipop Island, glitter tattoos, craft stalls, refreshments, a raffle and more.  

The prizes for the raffle are now flooding in! First prize will be £100 cash! There will also be Christmas Hampers donated by 
School staff, a sweet hamper donated by Morrisons, board games donated by Sainsbury’s, flowers donated by The Flower    
Garden, a handbag donated by The Leather and Suede Shop, a Moz the Monster from the John Lewis advert and many other 
prizes donated by Isola Café, The Works, Game, Body Shop, Dragonfly, Forget-me-not, Ralphs, Starbucks, Costa, Level Hair, 
House of Chilli. Plus vouchers donated by Skin Trade, The Entertainer, Isle Jump, The Garlic Farm, The Ale House,              
Waterstones, The Noodle Pot, The Retreat, O’Hanlon and Ray Hairdressers, Medina Leisure Centre and there are still more 
prizes to come. Please can I just take a moment here to thank the small team of people who, through their time and energy 
have collected all these incredible prizes. 

Every year, we try to make the Fayre bigger and better. This year, we have an amazing raffle and 
thanks to the support of the school teachers and staff, a range of stalls and activities. Please, please, 
PLEASE come along (bringing all your family and friends) and spend a bit of time (and money) at 
the Fayre. 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

Mufti Day Reminder 
On the day before the Fayre the children can wear their own clothes to school in exchange for donations to the 
fayre.  Donations of the following would be gratefully received: 
EYFS, Years 1, 2  and 3 - chocolate  / Years 4 – cakes / Years 5 and 6  -  decorate / fill a jar for the tombola 

Dates for Diaries:-  

Mufti Day for the Fayre-
Friday 1st December 

Christmas Fayre –    
Saturday 2nd December 

12.00-3.00pm 

NEXT MEETING -            
Tuesday 05.12.17 

 

 

Caterlink, are the company who provides our school 
lunches and our tuck shop for morning break. They 
would like to hear from parents/carers about how 
you feel the company are performing so far.            
For example: 

 Are your children enjoying the meals?  

 Are you happy with variety/prices? 
Please use the link below to access the                   
questionnaire 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KD5K62B  

Year 3 Novium Museum Trip 

Letters for this exciting trip were sent home at the end of last week, 

This trip will take place in January on separate days for each class. 

Dover class will be 16 - 17th January 2018 

Arundel class will 18 -19th January 2018 

A £15.00 deposit is required by Friday 1st December to secure your 

child’s place and the remainder is due by Friday 5th January 2018. 

An EV3 form is required for this mainland trip and was part of the 

original letter. An information session was held today regarding this 

trip, please see your child’s teacher for more information should you 

have missed this session. 

Thank you, Year 3 Teachers. 

Year 5 - Global Rock 2018 

As you are aware, our Year 5 children have been successful in securing a 

place for the Junior Rock Challenge 2018. Last year was a fantastic              

opportunity, our children were incredible and won 5 awards of excellence 

on the evening. Next year, on 1st March 2018 the children will travel to Portsmouth 

Guildhall to perform at a professional venue. In order to enhance the performance 

we are asking for a £10.00 payment per child which will go towards the competition 

fee and purchasing a T-shirt for each child to wear on the day. A letter was sent 

home to parents/carers on Thursday 16th Nov to complete and return. Please           

complete the slip on the original letter and return to the office with your £10.00 

enclosed.  Thank you. 

Christmas Play Tickets for EYFS & KS1 

Tickets are on sale at the school office, there is a limit to tickets per child. EYFS are limited to 4 per 

child and KS1 are limited to 2 per child, with waiting lists for both. Tickets are £1.00 each.   

*** EYFS Performances are Tues 5th Dec at 9.30a.m. and Wed 6th Dec at 9.30 a.m. *** 

*** KS1 Performances are Wed 6th Dec at 2.00p.m. and Thurs 7th Dec at 9.30 a.m. *** 

Christmas Card Orders 

Please return your Christmas 

Card orders to the office by 

Monday 27th November 2017. 

Thank you, Nine Acres 

Year 6 CD Request 

A massive Thank you to all 

the generous donations of 

CD’s received. Thank you,  

Year 6 Team. 
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Dinners will be £1.85 per 

day and £9.25 per week. 



 



 


